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February 11, 2021 
 
Board Memo 013-2021: USPS Implementation of Virtual Managed Service 
Points in Delivery Management System 
 
Executive Board, 
 
NAPS HQ received the attached notification that the Postal Service plans to 
implement Virtual Managed Service Points in the Delivery Management System. 
The new Virtual Managed Service Points were scheduled to be implemented on 
February 10.   
 
Please share this memo and attached with your membership. This Board Memo 
will be posted on the NAPS website, too. 
 
Thank you and be safe. 
 
NAPS Headquarters 
 




